
 
 

Covid 19 Safety Plan 

In accordance with the CDC guidelines for COVID-19, Arrow Lakes Alliance Church 

has implemented the following guidelines for the church building, including 

during the week and the Sunday Morning services. 

 Encouraging anyone who is sick to stay home until their symptoms subside. 

 Access to the building is discouraged during the week for non-essential 

visits.  There will be no access to the building on Friday or Saturday of every 

week.  Meetings with the pastor can be done by phone or zoom, or outside 

the building. 

 We encourage and remind everyone who visits the building or attends on 

Sunday morning to observe social distancing protocols.  Please refrain from 

hand shaking or hugging at this time. 

 The church building is cleaned and high touch surfaces are sanitized each 

week, with an additional cleaning after Thursday night Bible study. 

 We have moved the chairs into socially distanced groups, with each group 

being a minimum of six feet apart. 

 We have provided hand sanitizer, and sanitizing wipes at each of the 

entrances and exits and encourage everyone to use it upon arriving and 

leaving.  

 Doors will be propped open so that there are no additional high touch 

surfaces. 

 The service has been shorted to 1 hour in length in order to reduce possible 

exposure. 

 We have a sign-in sheet for all attendees, for possible contact tracing. 

 We have suspended communion, coffee and snacks at our services for the 

time being. 

 At this time, masks are encouraged, but not mandatory. 

 In order to help with social distancing during the Sunday gathering, 

additional exits and entry points will be unlocked and available. 


